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Photo and Video Acknowledgement 

Precision Driving School may have cameras installed in the instructional vehicle.  If 
utilized, the ones we use are the type that record both the passenger compartment, the 
road ahead and behind.  The flash card video recordings will be kept for a period of ten 
days and then recorded over if there is no reason (or request) to keep the video.  Such 
videos may also be retained for instructional purposes.   

On occasion, Precision Driving School may ask a group or team of students for a 
promotional picture in the classroom or while out on a drive for use on our social medial 
pages or website.  This is an optional consent request that students may choose not to 
participate by asking not to be photographed when such a request is made.  If parents 
would prefer that their teen not be photographed in such a setting, it is requested that 
parents notify Precision Driving School by email or other written correspondence and 
ask their teen to opt-out during these requested photo opportunities. 

No photos or videos will be taken without the students’ knowledge. 

By my signature below, I am aware of the photo and video policies of Precision Driving 
School.   

Student: _____________________________________ Date: _______________ 

Parent or Guardian: ____________________________ Date: _______________


